

AGA KHAN TRUST FOR CULTURE

June 14, 2013

Dear Friend of the Aga Khan Award for Architecture,

As process of assessing the history and the impact of the Aga Khan Award, and of related activities of the Aga Khan Trust for Culture, I am now contacting you as a friend and participant in the awards process and activities. My assessment team and I would be grateful for your opinion about its impact, and suggestions for its future process, dissemination and direction.

Please take a few moments to answer a survey questionnaire which we have constructed. It is located at this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PKX6PQV. In case you are wary of completing the questionnaire online, please find attached a pdf version of the survey, which you can print out and send to the address below.

I would, of course, be happy to receive any further opinion or message from you at my e-mail address: remailto:renataholod@gmail.com regarding the Aga Khan Award for Architecture. I trust that, like me, you have been excited about presence and role of the AKAA within the global culture of architecture during its last eleven cycles (1980-2013), and wish it well in the future.

With kind regards,

For the Assessment Team

Renata Holod Principal Assessor Hasan-Uddin Khan Sub-Reviewer

Renata Holod History of Art Department Jaffe Building 3405 Woodland Walk Philadelphia, PA 10194-6208 USA